Invitation

The Deutsche Aktuarvereinigung (DAV) is delighted to invite you to attend
the IIIrd International LIFE Colloquium and the XIXth International
AFIR Colloquium which will be held consecutively in Munich, Germany,
from Monday, 7 to Friday, 11 September 2009!

Both colloquia are designed to cover topics which will create a stimulating
and challenging experience for actuaries as well as scientists and practition-
ers from all over the world who share an interest in life insurance and the
management of financial risks. To build a bridge between both colloquia a
joint programme addressing issues of mutual interest will be offered on
Wednesday, 9 September 2009.

1st Announcement & Call for Papers

We invite authors to submit papers on all financial topics or actuarial subjects
relevant to life insurance. Full details of the 1st Announcement, the colloquium
themes and the Call for Papers may be found online at www.actuaries.org/
Munich2009. Authors should submit their abstracts by February 28, 2009.

Preregistration

If you are interested in attending the AFIR/LIFE Colloquium 2009 and
would like to receive a regular update via electronic mail please send a short
email with your contact details to afirlife2009@aktuar.de.

We hope that the AFIR/LIFE Colloquium 2009 has sparked your interest
and that you will enrich the event with thought-provoking papers and lively
discussions. We are looking forward to meeting you in Munich next year!
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